
In the July 2023 Board of Education meeting, the board 
authorized the Population Analysis Committee (PAC) 
to proceed with the following important boundary 
study that may impact your neighborhood and school: 

Granite School District Boundary Study Update

Brockbank Jr. High is anticipated to reopen in conjunction with 
grade reconfiguration and the opening of the new Cyprus High 
School in the fall of 2025. The board authorized the continuation 
of a study to reopen Brockbank Jr. High and develop a new 
boundary and feeder pattern. GSD will need three viable junior 
high schools to accommodate 6-8 grade reconfiguration in the 
Cyprus High and Hunter Jr. networks. A community meeting will 
be held about this study on September 13, 2023 at 7:00 PM at 
Matheson Jr. High (3650 Montclair St, Magna, UT 84044). The 
general public is invited to attend. 

La traducción al español está disponible en el enlace de arriba.

Scan to learn more about 
Population Analysis Studies:

Escanee para obtener más información 
sobre estudios de análisis de población.

Learn more and provide feedback anytime at: 
graniteschools.org/planning/
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